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UPPER HOPTON CRICKET CLUB

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 27TH JANUARY 2020 – 7.30pm
PRESENT – Tracey Thompson, Jack Carson, Richard Wood, Paul Stones, David Stones, Matt Broadbent, Oliver Boyes, Joe Manning, Rob Wild, Craig Gardner, Jordan France, Callum Fern, Steve Hemingway, Charlie Gallagher
APOLOGIES – Eric Conyers, Andrew Gallagher, Ian Heaton, John Stanger, Josh Moorhouse
MINUTES OF AGM JAN 2018 – already circulated and propose and by Paul Stones, and seconded by Craig Gardner as a true record 
TREASURERS REPORT – Read out by David Stones and passed around.
To summarise – 2019 saw a loss of approximately £3000 with £2000 having to be transferred from the 250 account.

Income from the subs were down and junior income was reduced but expected,

Bar profits were down but expenditure was more. Pricing has been looked at by Tracey and Jack. 

We have spent money on the ground and the grounds men not taking their honoraria has helped. Thank you to Paul, Kevin and Steve
David gave thanks to Richard Wood whose help with collecting and depositing income has been invaluable.
We are now claiming gift aid on donations.

Thank you to David for keeping a track of the finances

SECRETARYS REPORT – Read out by Richard and attached
ELECTION of CLUB OFFICIALS

HONORARY PRESIDENT

Eric Conyers
CHAIRMAN



Ian Heaton
VICE PRESIDENTS
N. Brown, M Stead, J Carson, B Hill, M Kaye, P Stones,              K Stones, B Foster, S Clarke, F Wright, D Laycock A Gallagher
SECRETARY



Richard Wood
MINUTE SECRETARY


Tracey Thompson
TREASURER



David Stones
GROUNDSMAN


Paul Stones , Kevin Stones, Steve Hemingway
TRUSTEES
Brian Foster, Paul Stones, Eric Conyers, Kevin Stones,           Ian Heaton
LIFE MEMBERS
Paul Stones, Kevin Stones, Brian Foster, Eric Conyers,      
SUB COMMITTEES HEADS


GROUND



Paul Stones
FINANCE



David Stones
MARKETING



Rob Wild
ADMIN



Richard Wood
CLUBHOUSE
          


Vacant

SENIOR CRICKET


Jordan France



JUNIOR CRICKET


Rob Wild
LEAGUE REP 



Jack Carson
JUNIOR MANAGER


Rob Wild, Richard Wood, Paul Wild 
AUDITORS



Steve Hemingway & Craig Gardner
CHILD WELFARE


Ian Heaton, Jack Carson & David Stones 
1ST ELEVEN CAPTAIN


Jordan France

1ST ELEVEN VICE


Charlie Gallagher

2ND ELEVEN CAPTAIN


Richard Wood
2ND ELEVEN VICE


Oliver Boyes
COMMITTEE MEMBERS –  Matt Broadbent and Andrew Gallagher to stand down. All others to stand again. Josh Moorhouse elected as a new committee member
The committee consists of – Ian Heaton, Tracey Thompson, Richard Wood, David Stones, Rob Wild, Paul Stones, Craig Gardner, John Stanger, Jordan France, Steve Hemingway, Oliver Boyes
ALL THE ABOVE APPOINTMENTS WERE PROPOSED AND SECONDED AND THEN VOTED IN FAVOUR OF

SUBSCRIPTIONS & MATCH TAX – Proposal to stay the same. Matt Broadbent suggested the subs rise to £55 and match tax go down to £5 as it is always difficult to collect £6 each week. Jack suggested we discuss it at the next committee meeting.
AOB  Rob handed out letters to everyone to give out to companies for sponsorship and did the 250 club draw – The winner was Paul Wild - £50
MEETING CLOSED 8.05PM


Page 2 of 2

